
 
 

Welcome back after the Christmas break and Happy new year to all our wonderful 

children and families, we wish everyone a happy and exciting year ahead. As always 

we are prepared for a busy and exciting year here at nursery! 

We had a fabulous time at nursery celebrating the run up to Christmas; the babies 

and Tweenies enjoyed their song mornings and the Tigers did fabulous for their 

nativity. Now that we are not as busy planning for Christmas we will be venturing out 

of nursery more so please ensure your child comes into nursery with the correct 

clothing.  

The New Year topics for each group are Babies and Tweenies learning all things 

winter and Tigers learning all about space, which has been decided through lots of 

child interest and interaction; to ensure they are learning through their individual 

interests.  

You should of all have received your new fees letters for 2020 for the year or the 

term, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. If you would 

like your child to attend an extra session please can you book in sooner rather than 

later, we try our hardest to accommodate but this is not always possible. If you are in 

arrears with fees extra sessions may not be granted. 

We are planning a Pyjama night for children and families in February 6-7pm for a 

reading evening to promote the importance of early language; cookies and milk will 

be provided. Please look out for the confirmed date over the next few weeks. 

The Tiger group will be holding their school readiness workshop on Tuesday 3rd 

March 2020 6.15-7.15pm; individual letters including more information will follow 

nearer the time.  

Please ensure you inform me if there has been any changes to the details I have on 

your child’s individual record including; contact numbers, emergency contacts, 

addresses, allergies etc.  

Thank you to those of you who have been getting involved with our question of the 

month, this helps us to ensure we can meet your needs and wants providing the best 

environment and care at all times. This month’s question is asking how we can 

support you to challenge your children at home, votes can be placed in the front 

entrance. If you have any other suggestions please let a member of the team know. 

Thank you Nicole and team  

 

Dates for the diary 

 Half term for one week commencing 17th February 

 PJ reading evening date TBC  

 School readiness 3rd March 6.15-7.15pm 
 


